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Collaboration for skill enhancement of Agriculture graduates 

 

Chairman NAEAC, Prof. Dr. Fayyaz-ul-Hassan Sahi and CEO, Agro Bridge (Pvt.) Limited 

Tariq Ismail Mayo agreed in a meeting at HEC to collaborate and cooperate for skill 

enhancement of Agriculture graduates. In this regard, CEO Agro Bridge generously offered 

paid internships, research assistant ships and research associate ships at his G1 farms, while 

Chairman NAEAC offered, NAEAC platform like website, newsletter for dissemination and 

circulation of these opportunities across the country to relevant Institutions. These 

opportunities have been placed on website and students/researchers can access and submit 

application forms through NAEAC, received forms will be transmitted to Agro Bridge for 

further processing and final selection by Agro Bridge after formal interviews. Thus, NAEAC 

has bridged the gap between industry and students who are looking to enhance their skills while 

practically working in the field. This is first step towards higher goals of well trained and skilled 

researchers/workers. This generous offer will open many doors for students and industry in 

future.  

 

 


